From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Cc:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0049
Date: Monday, May 16, 2022 2:00:10 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, May 13, 2022 10:27 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-05-13

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0049

-- Name --
Khazina Asad

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

With the inflation rates rising and increasing prices it's already getting difficult to stay float now and the new
charges will make it even more difficult for my family to survive in Milton. We need some breathing space, the
existing prices are not cheap to begin with. So please do not increase electricity rate.

Thank you.

-- Attachment --





